Dummerston Planning Commission
Dummerston Town office
April 27,2010 Convened 6.10
DRAFT minutes

Present: Commission members Steve Mindel, Elizabeth Catlin, Reg Rockefeller, Cindy
Wilcox, Steve Glabach, Matthew Hoffman,

Guests Zeke Goodband, Tom Bodett — Selectboard;,

The Planning Commission met for a work session to discuss how to proceed with the
upcoming hearing on May 4™ at 7pm. It was decided that Elizabeth will create a brief
summary of the changes between the current draft and the first one sent to the Select
Board.

It was noted that the current draft including the maps is available online at the planning
commission website.

Cindy commented that the purpose of the hearing is to gather public comment on the
draft presented rather than debate and re-write the plan. The commission will take the
comments and if appropriate incorporate them into the current draft and pass this along to
the Select Board. We will take written comments which need to be received by the
planning commission by May 7.

The Select Board will hold their own hearing scheduled for June 9, 2010.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Steve Mindel



